
Charge for Town of North Hampton  
Advisory Buildings Committee 

  

August 9, 2021 

  
 

In the effort to propose practical, well-designed, and affordable 
municipal facilities that will have functional use of at least 50 
years for the Town of North Hampton, the Select Board hereby 
constitutes an advisory Buildings Committee.    

  

The Committee shall consist of three (3) residents of the Town of 
North Hampton, who shall meet together, subject to the 
requirements of the Right to Know Law, to review in conjunction 
with architectural and design professionals, town administration, 
and the Select Board (1) the proposed space needs for each 
functional area of town administration, police, and fire/safety; (2) 
a reasonable aesthetic in keeping with the Town’s vision of its 
rural, New England heritage, and (3) cost estimates for the 
project.      

  

The members of the Committee shall be: Brian Goode, Peter 
Robie, Josh Jeffrey.  The chairperson pro tempore of the 
Committee will be the first named member on this list until or 
unless the Committee votes another member to be chair 
person.   Scheduling of meetings will be at the discretion of the 
members.    
 

Approved: Regular Select Board meeting, August 9, 2021 


